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October 14, 2022 
 
 
Julie Mikulas 
Martin Marietta Materials, Inc. 
1800 N. Taft Hill Road 
Fort Collins, CO  80521 
 
 
Re: Martin Marietta Materials, Inc., Greeley 35th Ave Pit, Permit No. M-1977-036,  

Groundwater Monitoring Data Corrective Action 
 
Ms. Mikulas, 
 
On August 15, 2022, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received the 
monthly groundwater elevation data with the 2022 Annual Report for the Greeley 35th Ave Pit.  
 
The monitoring well data from MW-1 and MW-2 was not received with the annual report.  The 
submittal indicated MW-1 and MW-2 were damaged on or prior to January 21, 2019 and July 19, 
2019, respectively. 
 
The Division will require the Operator to re-install the damaged monitoring wells and reinstitute 
monthly groundwater monitoring by January 13, 2023. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at peter.hays@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 
8124. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:   Jared Ebert, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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